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Presented to Student Parliament by Eva Curran, Strath Union President 

 

1. Meeting Updates       Information 
• Union Visits         23 – 26 January 
• Appointment Committee      29 January 
• Student Experience Committee     1 February  
• Prez Drop-In        2 February 
• Meeting with University Executive on SFA   5 February  
• Quality Assurance Committee     7 February  
• Senate         7 February 
• Palestine Solidarity Collective      8 February  
• Girl’s Night-In       8 February 
• Glasgow Student Forum       12 February 
• Local Licensing Forum      14 February  
• Senate Disciple Committee      14 February  
• Walkathon for Medical Aid for Palestinians    18 February  

 

2. Glasgow Student Forum     Information 

• Launched survey on introducing a grace-period for graduates facing council 
tax. This will be live until the start of April and will inform conversations with 
the Council.  

 

3. Other Activities       Information 

• A lot of preparations for the Student Exec to University Exec meeting. 
Updated on good progress with the Strategic Framework Agreement.  

• Worked alongside Business Analysis students on research into remote 
learning, focusing on the advantages it provided for students. 

• Started discussions about piloting a ‘Campus Livingroom’, encouraging peer-
to-peer support, and instilling a sense of community at Strathclyde.  

• Visited Union’s in England to share good practice and form relationships.  
• Recorded podcast with Justyna talking about my experience as President.  
• Met with Kirsty MacAlpine, Senior Adviser to the Leader of Glasgow City 

Council, to propose a Student Living Strategy. 
• Took forward conversations about removing Starbucks from the library with 

the University on behalf of the Palestine Solidarity Collective. 

 

Please reach out to me if you’d like support or would like to learn more 
about my current projects at strathunion.president@strath.ac.uk 


